THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PHILADELPHIA
EDUCATIONAL CENTER
490 N. Broad Street—2" Floor

Suite 251
PHILADELPHUL, PENNSYLVANLL 15130

AVBRAB. HOOK TELEPHONE (215) 400-4210

Director of Secondary Instructional Programs BuAall ahook@philasd.ong
July 30, 2011

Ali Zaker

Founder & President, Moder Patshala

4416 Market Street,

Philadelphia, PA 19104
Dear Mr. Ali Zaker,

Congratulations to the Moder Patshala Organization and the Bangladeshi-
American Community for another successful year of outstanding work 'with the
high school students in your community. It has been ry pleasure working and
meeting with you this year. The achievements of the students in your program
over the past seven years have been outstanding!

Mr. Zaker, | am sure your students and their parents are very grateful for your
dedication in organizing a program that provides mentoring with homework and
various school related activities.

On hehalf of the School District of Philadelphia, we would like to thank you, your
parents, mentors, and teachers for their dedicated work in providing additional
academic support outside ofthe school day to the studerts of your cornmunity .

Sincerely,

Ambrou H ook

Director, Secandary Instructional Programs
School District of Philadelphia



